
April 2016 

St John Fisher Catholic Primary School 
Kale Road, Erith, Kent DA18 4BA 

Telephone: 020 8310 7311    Fax: 020 8312 1017 
www.sjf.bexley.sch.uk 

   
Head Teacher: Sarah J Griffin   BA (Hons) MA (Hons) NPQH 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

April 2016 

11th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents 

On Thursday 14th September we are having our first open evening for the school 

year 2023- 2024.  This is the whole school meeting for ALL parents. The 

meeting will start at 5.00pm.   

The purpose of the meeting is to ensure all parents are given the same 

information.  We will explain different policies and procedures and set out our 

expectations for all of the children. 

The meeting is to be more of an open discussion where questions can be asked 

about aspects of school life. 

All teaching staff members will be at the meeting.  This is a great opportunity 

to clarify any misunderstandings or misconceptions anyone may have.   

Please make every effort to attend this meeting as the next parents evening 

will not be until January 2024. 

If you have any questions that you would like to submit for parents evening 

please hand them into the school office by noon Thursday 14th September.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Griffin 

Head teacher 
 

  


